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Key Points

‘The Low Incomes Tax Reform Group has warned taxpayers to be careful with
companies who offer tax relief services.’

Daily Express, 23 November 2021

 

‘The changes [to the Scottish Budget] mean those on the lowest income tax bands
will pay £21.62 less than their counterparts in England, the CIOT said. But workers in
the higher rates will pay substantially more when next year’s rise in National
Insurance is taken into account.'

The Times (Scotland edition), 10 December 2021

 

‘ATT has long-held concerns that any compulsory move to more frequent tax
payments could have a negative impact on the cash flow and administrative
burdens of small businesses.’

Daily Express, 3 January 2022

 

‘LITRG research has found a range of disguised remuneration schemes operated by
rogue “umbrella” companies. LITRG warns umbrella workers to be on their guard.’

Financial Times, 9 December 2021
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